
 

 

Automation Products Group 
 
 
Date: May 11, 2024 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
USA 
 
Subject:  Request for §2.933 Change in identification of equipment 
 
Reference: FCC ID: VPKAPGTRUEEC80 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 
Automation Products Group requests a Change in Identification for a currently approved 
device. This application will establish a new FCC ID for purpose of marketing. 
 
The original Grant for 2BFRQ, under FCC ID: 2BFRQCNHHCCK-XX2024 with a Grant Date of 
05/09/2024 will remain in effect. An authorization letter from the original Grantee is attached. 
 
We attest that the equipment is electrically identical. Only the model name, trade name, and 
FCC ID are different.The original test results are applicable and continue to be representative of 
this device.  
 
The following files are provided as attachments: 
 

• Cover letter giving permission from original Applicant for Change in ID 

• External photos showing no physical changes to this device 

• New FCC identification label and it’s location. 
 
Thanks and Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Jon Cox  
 
 
 
 
Applicant:  Automation Products Group 
Address: 1025 West 1700 North, Logan, Utah, 84321 United States 
Email: jonc@apgsensors.com 
Telephone: 435.753.7300-1055 
 


